
The third conference on Critical Perspectives on Governance by Sustainable Development 
Goals, which was initially scheduled for June 2020 and postponed due to COVID-19, 
WILL NOW TAKE PLACE ON THE 26TH AND 27TH OF JANUARY 2021.

The Centre for Sustainable Development Studies (CSDS) of the University of Amsterdam 
cordially (re-)invites you to the conference. Given the current situation, the conference will 
LARGELY BE HELD ONLINE (AND LIVE-STREAMED!).

The coming conference focuses on SDG4: “ENSURE INCLUSIVE AND EQUITABLE 

QUALITY EDUCATION AND PROMOTE LIFELONG LEARNING OPPORTUNITIES 

FOR ALL.” It aims to mobilize scholars young and old, policy makers, and civil society to share 
perspectives on the various roles education can play in relation to inclusive development.

For more information about participation and registration CHECK OUR WEBSITE. 
For updates about the program, speakers and other conference news, 
follow CSDS on Twitter, Facebook or Linkedin.

FOR STUDENTS (BA/BSC, MA/MSC OR PHD):

Did you just finalize a paper or a thesis and come up with some amazing findings that relate to 
the conference themes? Participate in our conference’s scientific video pitch competition and 
let the world know about your research! CLICK HERE FOR MORE INFORMATION.

For questions about the conference please contact: Roxana Dumitrescu (r.s.dumitrescu@uva.nl).

https://csds.uva.nl/conference/conference-on-critical-perspectives-on-governance-by-sustainable-development-goals.html
https://twitter.com/CSDS_UvA
https://www.facebook.com/CSDS.UvA
https://www.linkedin.com/company/csds-uva/
https://csds.uva.nl/conference/conference-on-critical-perspectives-on-governance-by-sustainable-development-goals.html#Scientific-video-pitch-competition
https://www.facebook.com/CSDS.UvA
https://twitter.com/CSDS_UvA
https://www.linkedin.com/company/csds-uva/

